
North Star is happy to inform you that the gyms are open to the public! 

 

Rudyard gym is closed Monday thru Friday 7:00 to 8:00 AM for student 

use.  Otherwise, use your FOB, work out, and clean-up after yourself please. 

 

The Gildford gym is open, no time restrictions.  Use your FOB, work out, 

and clean-up after yourself please. 

 

If you need your FOB activated, please contact Cynthia Skeers or Mr. 

Russell to activate it.   

 

Also, during some time this summer, the gyms will be closed so the floors 

can be refinished.  Signs will be posted, please do not enter the building 

during this time.  The plan is to not have both gyms closed at the same 

time.  

 

 


